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LornaBrUmmel, 77, of Rock Creek

LakenearK.ellOgg, diedpnWedfleSdaY,
Jan.. 23,2013, at SkiffMedical Center
in~Ncwtofl.

.AflneralserViPeWi111~~eMat 10:30
a.rn.,FridaY, at Smith Funeral Home
in,Grinnell with Rev. KeithMorrison,
~
othciating. Burial will be in the Garrett
Qe~gtery.near Delt~JQWa.

The thmily will receive relatives and
friends, onç hour prior to the seryice.,

Lorn4was born onDec. 18, 1935,in
Moa4~fl$9flV

— ar~eSUeJI4€dOskabo053v1blb0 schools
On~ Sept. :26, 1.9.53,; ;sbe~InI?rEied

• . Râbh4rdDrmnmel in Lancaster, Mo.:
The .çpuple lived in Oskaloosa and
wijjiamsburg before moving to Grin-.
nell. She worked in the health care~
system at the Marengo Hospital and
tiiejqWeshiek County Home Health,
Seryi,cp,In. 1989, the couple moved to
Rock cxeek Lake.

~$he is surviyed by her husband,
Richar4;her children, Curtis Brurnmel
ofOskaloosa, Jeffery Brummel ofDes
Moines and Julie Owens of.Grinnell
ii grandchildren; several great grand
children; an, one sister, Elinor Beach
ofNewton.

•Sl~e was prcced.c4 in death by.. her
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